
Sogetsu School Ikebana Demonstration and Workshop  
 

You are cordially invited to an Ikebana demonstration  

conducted by a group of Sogetsu School teachers from Tokyo. 

There will also be two creative Ikebana workshops.  

 

Date: June 15th, 2018, Friday 

Time: 16:30 – 19:00 

Venue: Embassy of Japan in South Africa 

   259 Baines Street, Cnr Frans Oerder  

   Street, Groekloof, Pretoria 

 

Entrance for Ikebana event:  Free 

 

(Entrance to Embassy of Japan in South Africa in accordance with the information: 

http://www.za.emb-japan.go.jp/itprtop_en/index.html 

 

Workshop  time：1st/ 16:30 – 17:10 and 2nd/ 18:20 – 19:00 

Demonstration time：①17:20-17:40 ②17:40-18:00 ③18:00-18:20 

 

RSVP 

If you want to participate in the workshop, advanced registered is necessary by e-mail to 

Mr. Kenji Aso aso@ati-jp.com by 8th June 

Participation number of people for workshops：Limited to 20 people per workshop. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Demonstration and Workshop in Vilnius, Lithuania June 2016 

http://www.za.emb-japan.go.jp/itprtop_en/index.html
mailto:aso@ati-jp.com

